
Dear Shavkat 

I have worked with Viktor on the Aral sea in the 90s and was happy to briefly work within the ICID WG ... 

I am personally devastated – we shared similar values and I am very sad to hear that he is gone ... 

Please convey my condolences to the family 

  

Kind regards 

Momir Vranes 

Chairman, ICID Australian National Committee  

 


